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CALL TO ACTION: 

Welcome new readers, Associates, Merchants and RCOs! WOW! What a week! I hope you did not 
miss out on DOUBLING your real money with the Liberty Dollar that Moved Up to the $20 Silver 
Base on Thanksgiving Day. We're living history, plus making money and having lots of fun too. 
Welcome aboard, the money is fine. Well, maybe the Office is a bit overworked, but we all love the 
new $20 Silver Base and hope you will too. Read this whole Newsletter. Share the Learning Channel 
video with your fellow Americans. Rejoice and spend more Liberty Dollars. 
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1. Liberty Dollar Moves Up to the $20 Silver Base
WOW! What an historic week! Just ask the hard-working ladies who took all the orders at the National 
Fulfillment Office and lived through it. Finally after seven years and two earlier tries to move from the 
entry level $10 Silver Base, rather serendipitously, the Liberty Dollar Moved Up to the $20 Silver Base 
on Thanksgiving Day. 

We are deliriously happy and hope you are too. This occasion marks the birth of the Liberty Dollar. But 
you say you have not gotten your order yet? Not even the Digital Liberty Dollars you exchanged last 
week?! Well guess what?! The Office is swamped… and that is a good thing! Because of all the last-
minute orders, the Office has not even had enough time to process all the credit cards, or type up all the 
orders, or do all the work orders, or even deposit all the money! All of which must happen BEFORE 
digitals can be put into your account. 

To make the situation more bazaar, the shopping cart malfunctioned, the voice mail maxxed out at 78 
messages, and that was on Wednesday, so there were no messages taken over the four-day Holiday. 
Plus the software to double all digital accounts had a few "issues," which have now been resolved. But 
again, not all orders have been entered for the above-mentioned chain of events, which must happen, 
before your order can be filled. So please be patient and join us in being deliriously happy with the 
Move Up and look forward to even greater times as silver Liberty Dollar rocket ship goes to the moon. 

And for those who want to redeem your eLD, some even BEFORE they are put into your account, 
please be VERY patient. The Office is preoccupied processing orders. All orders will be honored, 
which will take time. Plus you may want to remember that the Holiday Season is upon all of us, and we 
all have families. So if you want anything before Christmas please contact the Office ASAP. And 
please leave a message with your name and phone number; otherwise the Office cannot call you back. 

Now, while many people are crying over their loss of purchasing power and note "higher" gas and food 



prices, many more Americans are doing something to preserve their purchasing power. An increasing 
number of Americans have actually gotten ahead of "inflation" with the new $20 Silver Base Liberty 
Dollar. You must be ahead of inflation to profit, and that is exactly what the Liberty Dollar has done. 
Over time, silver will rise more, and the Liberty Dollar will Move Up to the $50, $100 and beyond, as 
it is designed to always keep you ahead of inflation and preserve your purchasing power. 

But wait! I contend we do not have inflation. I can remember over 50 years ago that I could buy four 
gallons of gasoline for a dollar. At that time the dollar was backed by silver. And that same amount of 
silver will still buy four gallons of gas today! That just proves silver money holds its value. As a matter 
of fact, when you think about it, you realize that gas, food and almost everything else has NOT gotten 
more expensive. It only seems that way because the value of the green paper money is worth less so it 
takes a lot more of it to buy the same thing. We do not have inflation that the government's economic 
whores would have us believe. What we have is theft of our purchasing power. Clear and simple theft! 

Thank you for not being deceived by those damn whores. Happily you have discovered the Liberty 
Dollar, and you are not being ripped off by the rigged monetary system. Thank you for being one of 
thousands of concerned Americas who got the Liberty Dollar at the $10 Silver Base, which has now 
DOUBLED to the new $20 Silver Base. Congratulations!

PLEASE BE INFORMED… (1) If you had digital eLD, your account balance has been doubled. (2) If 
you wish to redeem your eLD, you will get the new $20 Silver Liberty. The $20 Base paper Silver 
Certificates will be available by March 2006. Please note article below and the Question of the Month 
for more info. (3) If you have paper Silver Certificates, you can exchange them for new $20 Silver 
Base certificates by March 2006 at NO charge or you may redeem them for one ounce Silver Libertys 
at any time, up to 20 years from date of issue. (4) If you have one ounce $10 Silver Libertys, you may 
exchange them for one ounce $20 Silver Libertys with a reminting fee of only $1.50 each through your 
RCO or the National Fulfillment Office in Evansville, Indiana. The $1.50 reminting fee is a SPECIAL 
OFFER FOR ONLY 60 DAYS: from November 24 to Friday, January 20. After January 20th the 
reminting fee will be $3.00 for each $20 Silver Liberty and $1.50 for each $10 Half Liberty, still a great 
price to "double your money." 

But wait! You don't have to wait to double the number of your Libertys. During the Special 60 Day 
Offer, there is also a "2 for 2 Special Offer." For only $2 FRN you can get two $10 Half Libertys when 
you trade in an old one ounce $10 Silver Liberty. This could double the Libertys you use and introduce 
twice as many people to the Liberty Dollar. Just think about how you can double your impact for only a 
half a dollar more that the $1.50 reminting price. This offer also expires on January 20th. 

Together, we have taken the Liberty Dollar further than any currency before. It is gratifying to see the 
new currency begin to live up to its potential. It is more gratifying to see so many well-intending 
people activate the solution for their own good and that of our country. It is most gratifying to see a 
positive solution grow up and know that if enough people take action we can overcome the enormous 
monetary problem in a peaceful manner. Please urge your family, friends, and business associates to 
get on board with the Liberty Dollar and protect themselves at a profit before the next monetary crisis. 

Thank you for your support of the Liberty Dollar. Please be patient with us.

2. New Cluster Image for Your Use
While retaining copyrights to the designs of the Liberty Dollar in paper and metal form, and 
registration of the trademark "Liberty Dollar®," limited permission is hereby granted to anyone in the 
Liberty Economy to use the new the "$20 base cluster image" of the Liberty Dollar that has been 
updated on the home page. If your site uses the $10 base image, please update to this new image, 
located at http://www.libertydollar.org/graphics/mediafiles/currencycolor.jpg 



You may also want to update the new image of the $20 reverse, which is located at 
http://www.libertydollar.org/graphics/mediafiles/liberty_back.gif
Both images are located at http://www.libertydollar.org/html/press.asp 
As always, if you have any problems, please contact the office via email: Truth@LibertyDollar.org. 

3. U.S. Comptroller: Financial Collapse Looming 
MoneyNews: Wednesday, November 09, 2005 2:37 PM

Ronald Reagan once said that Congress always finds a need for the money it gets. 
In the past few years, Congress has been finding many needs. 

Now the head of the General Accounting Office has pulled out the soapbox, climbed up and shouted 
"enough is enough." 

David M. Walker, comptroller of the United States, writes in the latest edition of Business Week that 
limits are needed on both further tax cuts and government spending. 
Comparing America to the last days of the Roman Empire, Walker says that fiscal irresponsibility is 
pushing the U.S. closer to the same fate that befell the Romans in their heyday. 

"Unfortunately, there is no question that both U.S. government spending and tax cuts are spiraling out 
of control," writes Walker. "Recent increases in federal budget deficits have far outpaced the cost of the 
global war on terrorism and incremental homeland security costs." 

While Walker admits that the $319 billion fiscal deficit in 2005 is lower than it was last year, he 
maintains it's still high - especially if federal spending climbs at the same rates we're seeing today. 

"The federal government's long-term liabilities and net commitments, such as those relating to Social 
Security and Medicare, have risen from just over $20 trillion in fiscal 2000 to more than $43 trillion in 
fiscal 2004, in large part because of the passage of the Medicare prescription drug bill in December 
2003," says Walker. 

"This translates into a burden of more than $150,000 per American and $350,000 per full-time worker, 
up from $72,000 and $165,000 in 2000, respectively." 

Consequently, Walker says, it's time for the U.S. to get a grip on its finances - complete with 
government caps on spending and tax cuts, a serious re-evaluation of America's rampant consumer 
culture and a thorough review of every federal government program. 

"Believe it or not, much of the government is on autopilot and based on economic, security, workforce 
and other conditions that existed in the 1950s and 1960s," Walker writes. "It is time to rationalize and 
modernize the mission, programs, policies and operations of the federal government to reflect the 
challenges and opportunities of the 21st century." 

If that sounds like President Clinton's "smart spending" initiatives, it's no accident. Both Walker and 
the previous administration say that it's a disciplined approach - and not a wide-reaching scalpel - that 
will be key to limiting government spending. 

"Indeed, without a more disciplined approach to our fiscal challenges, policymakers as a default will 
tend to resort to across-the-board spending cuts and other sweeping measures," he says. 

"Such actions, even if used year after year and on a large scale, won't come near to closing our fiscal 
gap and will actually result in perverse incentives in some cases. For example, effective agencies and 
programs with reasonable budgets would be treated the same as ineffective ones with bloated budgets." 

Walker closes by citing the nation's first president, George Washington, calling him a strong believer in 
fiscal discipline. 



"In his 1796 farewell address, Washington admonished the nation to avoid 'not ungenerously throwing 
upon posterity the burden which we ourselves ought to bear.' Americans today would be wise to heed 
Washington's timeless wisdom."

4. Paper Certificates due by March 2006
New 2006 $20 Silver Base Certificates have been ordered. Good money, like good food, takes time. 
Especially with all the security features, foiling and hologram. All new certificates will feature 
"TRUST IN GOD" and LIBERTY DOLLAR instead of Liberty Currency. Delivery of the new Silver 
Certificates is estimated to be by March. Of course as soon as the Silver Certificates are available, it 
will be announced via an ALERT. If you missed out on the First Day of Issue back on October 1, 1998, 
you may want to consider preordering some $40 Currency Packs now. The current offer for a 1998 
Currency Pack dated October 1, 1998, is now $600! And I have yet to find a seller! Plus, because the 
currency is dated as required by the Uniform Commercial Code, and is also serial numbered, there is no 
doubt as to the genuineness of the First Day of Issue. And since the $20 Certificate is red, the envelope 
is printed in red and the date of all FDI will also be in red. Look for the new Silver Certificates soon in 
2006! Serial numbers will be issued in the order that your order is received. Order now to get the 
lowest serial numbers. 

5. Come to Liberty Dollar University in January
As you have probably heard, LDU keeps getting better. And LDU8 in Pensacola, FL will be even better 
and with a number of interesting people attending including Wayne Hicks, who started Liberty Dollar 
University. So if you are interested in finding out more about the Liberty Dollar or are thinking about 
the RCO Business Model, come and check it out for only $200. It will give you the info you need to 
know if an RCO is right for you. You must be a Liberty Associate to attend and pre-registration is 
required so we can be prepared. Please call the Office at 888.421.6181 and sign up now. Next LDU8 
will begin with a Meet/Greet on Wednesday evening, January 18 and conclude with a working lunch 
on Saturday, January 21, 2006. 

6. Christmas…Liberty Dollar Jewelry…2005 T-shirt
As you may imagine, with the Move Up, the Office is busier than usual. So if you are looking for 
Liberty Dollars for Christmas gift giving… please ORDER NOW. 

To add to this year's selection, Moriya the Jeweler has created the first Liberty Dollar pendant. 
Perfectly matched in a classic rope and diamond cut bezel with a 24-inch chain, the pendant promises 
to be a real show stopper and a perfect Christmas present. Moriya tells me that it was designed to 
enhance the substantial beauty of the Liberty's Brilliant Proof image. And that it does!

As personal adornment, a promotional tool or a remarkable gift, the Liberty Dollar Pendant is sure to 
please everyone that sees it, feels it and hears the compliments and comments that will surely come.

Get one of only 100 Liberty Dollar Pendants for only $99.95 including shipping directly from Moriya. 
To learn more, please visit http://www.moriyah.com/Liberty%20Pendant.htm. And, yes, the Pendant is 
much better than the photos. 

We also have the perfect T-shirt to wear with the Pendant. No picture is available at this time because 
the Office is swamped! Go to this link http://www.libertydollar.org/html/products.asp to visit the 
shopping cart to purchase the t-shirt. Even though it shows the old image, you will receive the 2005 7th 
Anniversary t-shirt. At only $10 it is a great buy with a message. 

The massive $50 Silver Liberty with display easel, or the $20 Piedfort are surely gifts that will please. I 
know, as I have been giving gold and silver for over 30 years and I have yet to receive a complaint. 

Wishing everyone a very special time this Holiday Season! 



7. Please Use the New Liberty Merchant Contract
Counsel has advised everyone who signs up a Liberty Merchant to use the new LM Contract. While in 
the past we have been casual regarding the LM Contract, it has been pointed out to us that the Contract 
protects RCOs and Liberty Associates from LMs who may try to misrepresent the facts by saying that 
they were told that the Liberty Dollar was "Legal Tender" or that the ALD would be exchanged back 
for the full face value in FRNs. The Contract specifically states that the LM has been informed about 
these issues and exactly what the Liberty Dollar is. Please use the new Liberty Merchant Contract, 
which is posted on the RCO page at http://www.libertydollar.org/pdf/Merchant_Contract.pdf 

8. Letter / Article to the Editor
I guess everybody was too busy getting Liberty Dollars before it Moved Up to write. That was 
probably OK… as we were too busy to read much of the email. My apologies if you sent in a letter and 
we missed it. If you have a commentary or comment you wish to be published, please send it to me. 
Thanks. 

9. Success Story / Incident of the Month
Michael Lunnon, the RCO in Gallup, New Mexico, filed this Incident Report on November 1, 2005:

Hello Bernard!

Just got a call from my bank warning me about counterfeiting, fraud and passing illegal tender. Then 
while I was off on Saturday, a guy came in and exchanged 430 FRNs for 43 Silver Libertys. I guess he 
went right to the bank to deposit them and was turned away. On Monday, while I was out, the guy 
brought them back, all upset. You would think someone who is dealing in a transaction of that many 
Libertys would be more educated!

My "friend" at the bank told me they received a notice from their Corp. office about two weeks ago 
warning them of fraudulent legal tender specifically. He warned me that if we are selling it as a trinket, 
it is OK, but if we are giving it as change, we are in for a visit from the Secret Service or the Treasury 
Dept. I told him thanks for the heads up and that I would check it out.

I must confess that I have not sent the letter to local law enforcement yet. I just moved it up on my list 
of things to do. I want to defuse this situation with the bank ASAP. 

I really didn't prepare for this because 1) It would never happen to me 2) I'll take care of it if the issue 
ever arises!

Editor note: You must be prepared for the uneducated! Never mind why a person would exchange $430 
in FRN for $430 in ALD and then try to deposit them. And although it is regretful that Michael had not 
contacted the local Sheriff or Chief of Police as all RCOs are instructed, this is a perfect advertisement 
for attending Liberty Dollar University and the reason LDU is required by all RCOs. And remember 
we do not "sell" anything, and the Liberty Dollar is certainly no trinket. Remember, the Liberty Dollar 
is a currency that is "exchanged," not "sold," because it is a currency. 

10. Question of the Month
QUESTION: Can I get a new $10 Half Liberty for an old $5 Certificate? Can I get $10 Half Libertys 
when redeeming electronic Liberty Dollars (eLDs)? 
ANSWER: With the Move Up there are bound to be a lot of questions. As only one ounce Silver 
Libertys are stored in the warehouse which backs up the Warehouse Receipts for both paper and digital 
dollars, ONLY one ounce Silver Libertys are available for redemption. Remember that each Silver 
Liberty must be minted, and that it costs twice as much to make two $10 Silver Libertys as it costs to 
make one $20 Silver Liberty. During this special 60-day period, please exchange your currency at the 
special discounted reminting fees before January 20. 



11. Liberty Associate of the Month
Every once in while, a special person comes along, who really grasps the Liberty Dollar and takes 
control of the situation. Most of the time people are surrounded by lots of other people, so it is difficult 
to stand out. In very rare occasions, a special person is on an island, which affords him an opportunity 
to become a true leader for his people. Such is the case with this month's Liberty Associate of the 
Month, Alfredo Parcheco. Alfredo lives in Puerto Rico, which has a long history of colonization and 
control by the imperial powers, most recently the United States. Fortunately, Puerto Rico also has a 
long history for sovereign rights and Alfredo Pacheco. Thankfully, Alfredo is an RCO, and has taken 
the position to return his "country" to value. He is also the first RCO to initiate the State Monetary 
Initiative with the $10 Silver Liberty and will be the first to launch the new 2006 private labeled $20 
Puerto Rican Liberty Dollar. It is with great pride and appreciation that I acknowledge Alfredo as the 
Liberty Associate of the Month and wish him much continued success. 

12. Quote of the Month
"The price good men pay for indifference to public affairs is to be ruled by evil men." -Plato 

Closing Remarks:
With the Move Up to the $20 Silver Base accomplished and soon "millions" of new Liberty Dollars 
flooding into the marketplace, now is the time to hit the streets. Faint of hearts beware. This is the time 
for the Liberty Dollar to capture the imagination and pocketbooks of Americans who are tired of being 
ripped off. Please share the Liberty Dollar with you family, friends and business associates. You don't 
have to stand by and get mugged any more. 

Many thanks to all the Liberty Associates, Merchants, and RCOs for your continued support. For it is 
only by banding together and adopting a free and independent currency which provides us with "just 
weights and measures" will we be able to throw off the yoke of a manipulated monetary system and 
generate a peaceful and prosperous society.

Thank you again for all your efforts to return America to value - one dollar at a time!

Wishing everyone a very Merry Christmas and a Happy Holiday Season!

Bernard von NotHaus
Monetary Architect/Editor
www.LibertyDollar.org
888.421.6181


